April 29th, 2023

Your news & updates

from the Peninsula Property Owners Association

Parking Problems

Cornelius Police have begun citing drivers for
parking in the "No Parking" signs on the Harbor
Light land bridge. The signs are clear-- yet there
are drivers who use the area as a shortcut access
to the boat docks at the Yacht Club. CPD tells us
they will continue to monitor and ticket cars they
find in violation of the "No Parking" signs.

We also remind neighbors not to park cars overnight on our streets.

More Home Owner information

Answers to many questions, including the Architectural Change request form and a link to contact
Hawthorne Management are just a click away.

Property Change Request Form

Visit our website

Past Newsletters


http://www.peninsulapropertyowners.com/editor_upload/File/Architectural Control/665arc_form_peninsula_-_fillable.pdf
http://www.peninsulapropertyowners.com/home/
https://thepeninsulanews.com/
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